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DPSG67/CIR/0072/2023-24 Date: 9th November 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. As we approach the

festive season, we would like to inform you about the Diwali break at Delhi Public

School Gurugram 67A.

In celebration of the festival of Diwali, our school will remain closed from 11th

November 2023, Saturday to 15th November 2023, Wednesday.

The school will reopen on 16th November 2023, Thursday.

We wish you and your family a joyous and safe Diwali.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


